
 

 

The Department of Health has been working closely with non-government 
organisations to produce video and audio clips in different ethnic minority languages, 
so as to provide ethnic minorities with the latest and important epidemic information. 

 

     

The Department of Health translates important anti-pandemic information into various 
ethnic minority languages, and delivers the information through various channels such 
as the department’s Centre for Health Protection Facebook page. 


